
ADVANCE NOTICE: KIRK SESSION next stated 
meeting is Tuesday 12th September, meeting at 
7pm for prayer in Mosaic. 

GLOW will start again on Sunday 10th September. 

PARENT AND TODDLERS plan to restart on 
Thursday 14th September. 

FRIDAY CLUB resume on Friday 15th September. 

FRIDAY NIGHT THING for year 7 to 10 starting 
Friday 15th September 8 to 9:30pm. 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

Sunday 3rd September 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick,  Back to School with God 

 

Sunday 10th September 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick, Communion  
6:30pm Pastor Hirata,  Japan - Beneath the Surface  

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• There are some toys available in the entrance area 

under the stairs. Please feel free to get them before or 

during the service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 

JAPAN - BENEATH THE SURFACE, Sunday 10th 
September at 6:30pm 

We are looking forward to hearing from Pastor 
Hirata, who has been helping Alison Orr with 
Japanese ministry in Dublin while completing 
Doctoral studies at Union College. He will share 
about Japanese culture and Christianity, the state 
of the church in Japan and some of the challenges 
faced by Japanese Christians. There will be the 
opportunity to sample some Japanese food, 
experience Japanese culture and pray for the 
spread of the gospel among Japanese people.  
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  Leadership Notices 

Sunday 3rd September 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 
6:30pm Whole Church Prayer 

 

Sunday 10th September 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 

Prayer  



Devote yourselves to prayer, being watchful 
and thankful.  Colossians 4:2  
E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey  
Ruth Dalzell E3 Schools’ Worker 
During September, Ruth will be visiting 
6 schools to deliver assemblies:  
Forth River Primary: 8th September  
Mossgrove Primary: 12th September  
Lowwood Primary: 13th September  
Ashgrove Primary: 20th September  
Kings Park Primary: 27th September  
Seaview Primary: 29th September  
Give thanks for the opportunity this gives Ruth 
to share the good news about Jesus with 
children in our area. Pray that the children 
would want to find out more. 
As the new school year is well under way, give 
thanks for all of those who support our children 
and young people at school – classroom 
assistants, teachers, cleaners, support staff, 
caretakers, principals, governors and 
others. Pray that Christians on staff would have 
opportunities to share the love of Jesus 
throughout the school year.  
‘Be still and know that I am God.’ Psalm 46:10  
September is busy, frantic at times and often 
stressful. God desires that we pause, be still 
and quiet our hearts to meet with him. Make 
time to be still before God, hear his gentle call, 
obey him in this, at various times throughout 
our busy September days. 
Peacehaven: This PCI service is situated in 
Greystones, Co Wicklow, for 17 residents living 
with disability. Pray for Michael Williams, the 
manager, as he seeks to develop the strategic 
planning objectives and his team of qualified 
staff to enhance the service in Peacehaven. 

FOOD HYGIENE: In order to comply with council 
regulations, anyone involved in catering in church 
must attend a food hygiene course. Antrim and 
Newtownabbey Council have agreed to run this in 
our church in September. Please contact Roberta 
Elliott or email office@glengormley.org to register. 

ROADWORKS: Sunday 10th September Access to 
church carpark will only be as a left turn coming 
from Hightown Road/Ballyclare Road/ Carnmoney 
Road/ Sandyknowes direction. Diversions will be in 
place from Belfast direction and Church Road. 
Pedestrian access via side steps at the bus stop, 
will be available as usual, so parking at Farmley 
carpark will probably be the best option. 

CHURCH VISITOR: Jim will be on annual leave from 
Sunday 10th September until Sunday 24th 
September. 

 

 
 

Prayer 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be 
with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email 
office@glengormley.org  

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Trinity Reformed Presbyterian Church 

Thursday 14 September 

12:30 - 4 & 5 - 7:30pm 

Book an appointment   

by calling  08085 534 653  

Or  online www.nibts.org 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Community Notices 


